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The Federal Constitution at 175 
The Swiss National Bank opens its doors in Berne 

To mark the 175th anniversary of the Federal Constitution, the SNB will welcome the public 
into its head office in Berne. 

As part of the ‘offene Bundesmeile’ – an event at which public institutions open their doors – 
visitors will have the opportunity to view the SNB’s head office from the inside. The 
building, at Bundesplatz 1, will be accessible on Saturday, 1 July 2023 from 1 pm to 9 pm, 
and on Sunday, 2 July 2023 from 9 am to 6 pm. 

Visitors can tour the main building and learn more about the SNB’s history, its work, and its 
role as the country’s independent central bank. 

Come and join the SNB in celebrating the 175th anniversary of the Swiss Federal 
Constitution! 

Further information on the event (in German, French and Italian) can be found at 
175 Jahre Bundesverfassung – eine unglaubliche Geschichte (1848-parl.ch). 
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